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ADVISORY MEMO 
 
 

TO:  All Building Officials in Miami-Dade County 
 
FROM: Herminio F. Gonzalez, P.E.,  
  Director Building Code Compliance 
 
DATE: February 6, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: Pre-Engineered Metal Building Systems 

 
Manufacturers of pre-engineered metal building systems that have a valid Miami-Dade County 
Notice of Acceptance (NOA) for the roof and wall covering panels are not required to have a 
Structural Steel and Miscellaneous Metals Fabricator Certificate of Competency from this office.  
An NOA for these products encompasses the competency of the manufacturer to fabricate their 
product.  Having an NOA will satisfy the requirements of Chapter 8 Article IV of the Miami-
Dade County Code through the NOA quality control procedures.   
 
Structural Steel and Miscellaneous Metals Fabricators can show compliance with 2223.11.2 of 
the Florida Building Code by having an NOA as referenced above or a Certificate of 
Competency as a Structural Steel and Miscellaneous Metals Fabricator issued by our office. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter, you may contact Mr. Luis Casademunt of my 
staff, at (305) 375-2901. 
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